SIGNATURE:



Sept. 17, 2002

Registration Section Division of Corporations -P.O. Box 6327 Tallahassee, FL 32314-6327

Dear Sir/Madam:

I did not receive my first notice for the 2002 uniform business report (UBR) prior to the May deadline. I received a notice saying that I needed to submit this report by Sept. 25th in July, along with the regular fee plus a \$400.00 late fee.

My office moved in March 2002 and I think the mail did not follow me to our new location. Please waive the \$400.00 late penalty. I was told by your office to submit the regular fee with this letter, which I am doing.

Thank you so much for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

Diana S. Douglas Doc # A97000000494

FEI Num. 59-3440842